
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
3rd April 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Y6 Reward Trip Cleethorpes 
 
On Friday 17th May, children from Year 6 will be going to Cleethorpes as a reward at the end of SATs week. 
The trip will be led by Mrs Dobson accompanied by Mrs Knight, Mrs Hanson, Mrs Jones, Mr Walker and 
Mrs Oxborough.  All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be travelling 
by Expressways coaches. The coach will depart school around 8.45am and return at approximately 
4.00pm.   
 
This visit does not link to any National Curriculum objectives and has been organised as a reward for all the 
hard-work in the run up to and during SATs week. 
 
The cost of this trip including the coach and insurance will be £8.00. Please contact the school office if you 
have any questions regarding payment.  All enquires will be treated confidentially.   
 
Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable experience and we thank you for your support.    
 
Children will be having the option of buying lunch from a fish and chip shop whilst at the seaside. 
Information regarding this will follow in a further letter. 
 
Children are to wear suitable clothing for the weather including sensible footwear and school jumper or 
cardigan. If the weather is warm then please make sure children come with suncream on and a suitable 
sunhat. If your child is on medication, inhalers etc, please send this labelled to your child’s class teacher. 
Please send plenty of drinks for your child.  
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 
acceptable criteria. If you wish for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please consent and make payment 
via ParentPay by Wednesday 8th May.  
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone 
number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  If you have any 
further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year  
6 Team  
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